

Lutheran High School of Kansas City

November 2014

Dear Friends of Kansas City Lutheran High School,

1 Timothy 4:4-5 "For everything God created is good, and nothing is to be rejected if it is received with thanksgiving, because it is consecrated by the Word of God and prayer."

I would like to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving as we enjoy the continued blessings from our gracious God. Speaking of thank . . . thank you for being a frequent supporter of Christian education, specifically a supporter of LHSKC.

We are off to another fantastic start this school year. We are midway through the second quarter of the year with a student body of over 135 which is an enrollment increase from last year. This year's student body includes foreign students from Egypt, Gambia, Chile, Germany, Yemen, and Viet Nam. We are proud of the diverse population God has given us to share His Gospel. I hope and pray the momentum of this year continues on as we recruit another class to Lutheran High. We have a wonderful ministry here at Lutheran High including a passionate collection of people dedicated to serving their Lord through Christ-centered education. We have a community of Lutheran churches willing to support the task of raising LHSKC to new heights academically, athletically, socially, and spiritually. While the task is challenging, we have our gracious God as our support system. The ministry is worthy and the outcomes are far reaching . . . "preparing lives for today, tomorrow and eternity".

I am asking you to prayerfully consider a gift to our Christmas appeal for LHSKC. As a part of our annual appeal we hope this Christmas boost allows us to supply our students and faculty with those items not included in this year's annual budget. We are attempting to become the very best school we can be. We have plans for growth and more improvements to our facility and curriculum. Your prayers, financial gifts, and volunteerism have helped sustain this ministry for years. With God's help and a supportive community the potential for achievement at LHSKC continues. Please find enclosed a return envelope for your convenience. Thanks again for your support.

Please join us in celebrating Christ's birth at our Christmas concert Sunday, December 7th at 7 p.m. at Lord of Life Lutheran Church on 135th Street in Leawood.

God bless you and yours this holiday season.

In His Service,

Dr. Cary Stelmachowicz Executive Director/Principal

Lutheran High School of Kansas City